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     We will have our schoolwide PBIS Celebration on Friday, January 
10th. Our theme is “New Year, New Me!” We will celebrate the New Year 
and remind students how they can make good choices by following the 
3Bs: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Safe. We are asking you to 
send any New Year’s Eve props you still have with your child. These may 
be hats, sunglasses, beads, noisemakers, etc. Please send them January 
6th-10th. Thank you for your support! 
 
 

 News from the Hive  

New Year, New Me!  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
     If you have any comments or questions, you can reach me using the 
Remind 101 app, by phone at 601-856-6621, or through email at 
erin.coker@madison-schools.com. As always, it’s a great day to be a 
Titan, especially at Ann Smith Elementary! 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
*Jan. 6th- Students report back to school 
*Jan. 9th- Report cards issued to students 
*Jan. 10th- PBIS Celebration “New Year, New Me!” 
*Jan. 13-16th- MAP Testing for 1st and 2nd grade 
*Jan. 17th- School Reading Fair 
*Jan. 20th- Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, NO SCHOOL! 
*Jan. 21st-29th- MAP Testing for Kindergarten 
*Jan. 24th- New Stage Performance 
*Jan. 30th- ASE Math and Reading Superbowl 
*Feb. 14th- Valentine’s Day 
*Feb. 17th- Presidents’ Day, NO SCHOOL!  
 

Updates from the Hive: 
• Please send a snack with your child daily. 
• Homework packets will be sent home on the first day of each week. Please 

return the completed packet by Friday. 
• Students have a Bag-Of-Books with their Monthly Reading Log and books that we 

read in class each week. Please read with your child daily and record it in the log.  
• Signed Papers will go home every Monday. Please sign and return them. You may 

keep the papers. 

T – Together 
E – Everyone 
A – Achieves 
M - More 


